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Suspicious death investigated in Jefferson Co 
(KAIR)--A suspicious death is under investigation by Jefferson County
authorities. 
WIBW-TV reports the death was discovered around 11:15 Sunday morning. 
Citing Jefferson County Sheriff Jeff Herrig, the TV station reports the discovery
was made Sunday morning, when Deputies responded to 2601 Knoll Ct., located
just east of K-4 and the Shawnee County line. 
The victim has been identified as 42-year old Justin Yingling.
With the cause of death unknown, as of Sunday night, Herrig told the TV station
investigators will wait for the results of an autopsy to make any further
determinations. 
Anyone with any information is asked to contact (785)-863-2351 or
info@jfsoks.org.
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